
 

ASX Code: VAR       Web - www.variscan.com.au 

 

ASX Announcement – 25 September 2018 

 
 
 
 

BOARD CHANGE  
 

Variscan Mines Limited (“Variscan” or “Company”) advises that Mr Greg Jones has notified 
the Company of his intention to retire from the Board of Variscan and its subsidiaries effective 
from the close of business 30 September 2018.  

Mr Jones was appointed in April 2009 and provided the Board with considerable technical 
and operational experience over almost ten years. The Directors and staff of Variscan wish 
to thank Greg for his contribution initially as Managing Director and more recently as an 
Executive Director. 

 

 

ENDS 

 

For further information: 

Variscan Mines Limited 
P: +61 2 9906 5220 
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